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Dear Board Members: It seems like the rules regarding motor
vehicles on the bike trails in town may be in need of an update due
to the popularity of electric bicycles. Most electric bike users | have
encountered on the Arroyo Mocho Trail are not a problem, but there
have been a couple of times where | have seen excessive use of
speed. Please consider this input this input for an updated policy: if
the vehicle is muscle powered, it is welcome on the trails. If the
motor is engaged, the vehicle should be on the street. Of course
exceptions must be made for disabled users of motorized vehicles.
Today, | was passed on the trail by a young person riding a gas
powered motorcycle. While this is clearly against current rules, |
could see this person's may be thinking "how is this different than
some of those electric bikes do." It seems like there are some gray
areas that need to be made clear regarding what is permitted and
what isn't. Thanks for taking the time to read this. | hope you will
consider this issue.

Motor vehicles on bike trails

Allan Dahlquist





